
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Mayor John Marchione and Redmond City Council 

 
FROM: Nina Rivkin, Chief Policy Analyst 
 
DATE: February 9, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Animal Services Update 
 
 
 
The February 14 study session materials on the Animal Services Update will be 
available for your review no later than Monday, February 13, 2012; an electronic copy 
will be sent to you and a hard copy will be placed in your mailbox.  




